
THE RE-OPENING OF ENGLISH MARTYRS CHURCH 

for silent prayer 

Monday 15th June 2020 

We look forward to welcoming you back but you will find that things, of necessity, 

have changed.  The preparations we have made are in line with the instructions 

received from Bishop Richard and are there to keep you as safe as is possible. 

Entrance will be through the Main door where you will be met by one of the Stewards 

with hand sanitiser for your use. 

You will be handed a sheet of A4 paper which you are asked to sit on.  When you leave 

please leave the paper where you have been sitting so that no-one else sits in that 

place.  The place will be carefully cleaned at the end of the day. 

Please sit to pray.  The kneelers are not in use. 

There is a one-way system in operation – IN through the Main Door and OUT through 

the West Porch.  The doors will remain open to allow a free flow of air and reduced 

the risk of people touching the door handles. 

Only the left-hand side of the church will be available to reduce cleaning requirement 

and in order to achieve Social Distancing every other row of pews has been blocked 

off.  Please sit at either end of a pew, which will be clearly marked. 

If you wish to light a candle(s) – the candles will be in place on the candle stand.  

Please use a taper to light your candle(s) and then move back to your place to allow 

someone else space to light a candle. 

Please leave by the West Porch 

The Toilets, Good Shepherd Chapel and Sacristy are closed. 

Sadly these measure are necessary but I am sure will be outweighed by the joy of 

being able to return safely to our lovely church for silent prayer.  

TIMES OF OPENING 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday  2.00 – 4.00 pm 

Tuesday and Thursday   10.00 am – 12 noon 


